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Request: 
 
How many employees in the last 6 years have left and are entitled to a local government 
pension? 

Pre 14/15 is not held as it was not recorded. The following numbers are Council 
staff who have left the Council or resigned from one role but may still be employed 
by the Council in another role and are in the LGPS scheme. 

14/15 - 732 

15/16 - 709 

16/17 - 812 

17/18 - 973 

19/20 - To November 626 

How many of those who left have had their records checked to see if they had received 
job evaluation payments from 2008 to date? 

The payroll reports run for leavers show if an employee has received JE payment. 

How many of those who have left have had their records checked for equal pay awards? 

Records are not held of how many LGPS members who have left have received an 
equal pay award. 

How many of the employees who had received a job evalluation payment have had the 
payment spread over the years the payment was relating to for pension purposes? 

All JE payments are moved to the years they relate to. 

How many of the employees who had received a equal pay payment have had the 
payment spread over the years the payment was relating to for pension purposes? 

This information is not held separately or centrally. To provide the information 
would require examining each employee's record. First to determine if they were a 
leaver, then to identify if they had received an equal pay payment. Therefore this 
part of the request is refused under s12(1) Freedom of Information Act 2000, since 
the cost of complying would exceed the appropriate limit set out in the Freedom of 
Information and Data Protection (Appropriate Limit and Fees) Regulations 2004. 
3852 individual records would need to be reviewed to identify the specific reasons 
around employees accessing their pensions and whether they were council or 
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school staff. However, we can confirm all payments are moved to the years they 
relate to. 

 


